
                           
Help Make Melanoma a Memory 

A Tribute to Chris Schenk  
 

 
The Peggy Spiegler Melanoma Research Foundation (PSMRF) and Gary Schenk have joined forces 
to help Fight Melanoma.  There will be a theater performance of You  Are A Good Man Charlie Brown 
and Food and Entertainment on Saturday, April 30, 2016 at the Old Academy Players Theatre in East 
Falls, PA to benefit melanoma research. This is sure to be a fun night for a very good cause. 
 
Set for 5:00 -10:30 PM, the evening will include a buffet dinner with beer and wine.  Tickets are $100 
per person and are fully tax deductible.   Please note:  It will not be possible to process credit cards 
on the evening of the event.   
 
Please join us on Saturday, April 30, 2016 for this event in memory of Chris Schenk, Peggy Spiegler 
and all those who have lost their lives to this relentless illness.  
 
You can register for this event by going to www.PSMRF.org to  register for the  event to honor Chris 
Schenk use Pay Pal or mail in your check with the coupon below. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Gary Schenk at dogodala1@aol.com or 856-236-6244 
 

Please tear off coupon and return with check issued to PSMRF to: 
                                  Neil Spiegler 410 Gatewood Road Cherry Hill, NJ 08003 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
M______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Will attend__________________________ Number of guests @ $100 each________ 
 
Will not be able to attend__________________________ 
 
Will not be able to attend; a donation of $____________is enclosed to support this event. 
 

http://www.psmrf.org/
mailto:dogodala1@aol.com

